
 

 

 

Dear Eagle Families, 

I have an important update to share with you. First, our wonderful Assistant Principal, Ms. Hensley, will be 
moving to Pacetti Bay Middle School at the end of the first semester. We will miss Ms. Hensley very much; her 
compassion and work ethic will be sorely missed, and we know she will be a wonderful asset to her new 
school.   Ms. Gamble will be joining the Sebastian team as our new Assistant Principal. She is experienced with 
middle school and has a strong background in Special Education. We look forward to welcoming her properly 
in the new year.  

Please see below for other updates: 

1. If you are buying a holiday tree this year be sure to look at the following informational flyer here 
from Lightsey trees who are running a SMS Fundraiser! 
 

2. Looking for a great holiday gift? Look no further! Read the flyer here to learn how to obtain food 
from Chic-fil-a and support the PTO! 
 

3. Got a gift you no longer want? Look no further again! Read the flyer here to support the PTO as 
they bring 12 days of holiday cheer to SMS faculty and staff.  

Thank you and we wish you a wonderful weekend.  

 

K.T. Gabaldon 

Principal, Sebastian Middle School 
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